
From: Victor Tirado [mailto:fwyh96@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 1:40 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: QBP Project 
 
Hello Eric, 
  
A few things have changed since we last exchanged emails.  Some of the major changes I know you are 
aware of but are worth noting; that the San Diego Planning Commission and City Council have both 
rejected the Quail Brush Power Plan project.  Also, noted is that all impacted neighborhoods and cities 
have expressed major discontent with this project. 
 
Now that virtually every agency and neighborhood surrounding this project has expressed their 
discontent and have rejected the plans; can you please advise if the applicant has withdrawn its 
application?  And if not, can you please advise if the CEC is planning to reject the application based on 
the negative response to this project and its negative impact to our community. 
 
If the CEC is still reviewing and has not made a decision, please use this email as my strong opposition to 
this project for the same reasons noted in my previous emails. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Victor 
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